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26 July 2019 

 

Re: Book Blanket  

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 6 Students 

 

On Monday 19 August 2019 (Week 6), the entire school will be participating in a Book Blanket as 

part of Book Week Celebrations.  The Book Blanket is essentially a shared read around where the 

Year 6 students will read to a small group of students ranging from Kindy to Year 5.  The Year 6 

students in Library lessons will pick a picture book and then will practice reading it aloud to their 

peers.  Students have been focusing on the following points whilst reading:  

 

Read - Aloud Checklist:  

Did the reader use a loud voice? 

Did the reader speak slowly and clearly? 

Did the reader read with expression? 

Did the reader read with fluency? 

Did the reader use appropriate gestures and motions? 

 

The students will be required to bring in a picnic blanket or beach towels for the students to sit on.  

Please have these items named and brought to school on the morning of the Book Blanket.   

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact with me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Danielle Morris 

Library Teacher 

 

 


